AHJ Corner

Utah Department of Public Safety

D. LANCE DAVENPORT
Commissioner

State of Utah Utah State Fire Marshal

COY D. PORTER

B, FERBERN State Fire Marshal

Governor

GREG BELL
Lieutenant Governor

February 25, 2013

Mr. Donald Pfleiderer

Enviomatic Corporation of America, Inc.
5936 Pillsbury Avenue South
Minneapolis, MN 55419

Dear Mr. Pfleiderer,

On behalf of the Utah State Fire Marshal’s Office, we wish to thank you for the
invaluable contribution you made at the Utah Valley University Winter Fire School on
January 11, 2013. From the feedback we’ve received, the program was a great success and the
information you shared on Reducing Fire in Kitchen Exhaust Systems — Hood & Duct Inspection
& Cleaning was invaluable. You truly went out of your way to invite Jack Grace, CECS, CESI
and President of IKECA to speak on ANSI/IKECA C10-2011 Standard for Cleaning of
Commercial Kitchen Exhaust Systems. It was well planned and extremely well received.

We appreciate the time you took out of your busy schedule to travel to Las Vegas and
then drive to St. George and present such a wonderful and well thought out program. Your
insights and expertise was so well received by the attendees. Your willingness to volunteer your
time, energy and support on behalf of IKECA to our fledgling industry training program is
greatly appreciated.

Janene and I, at dinner Thursday evening so enjoyed the opportunity, of getting to know
you. And for me to have the special opportunity to meet your wonderful parents on Friday at
lunch was very special. Again, thank you, I feel I have met a new and valued friend.

Best Regards,

Oiper % %M

Deputy State Fire Marshal

5272 South College Drive, Suite 302, Murray Utah 84123-2611
Telephone 801-284-6350 * Facsimile 801-284-6351 « http:/firemarshal.utah.gov/
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